Melinda Ackerman

With how reliant we are on the health of our ecosystems (and especially our water) for recreation,
tourism, and agriculture, I am shocked to hear that the state would consider allowing this dumping.
Companies must be responsible for cleaning their water before returning it to the land. Once
damaged, the reservoir and connected waterways would be incredibly difficult to restore.



